
Senate Executive Committee Meeting (1/24/2023) 

Attendees:  Sarah Senk (Vice Chair), Matthew Fairbanks (Secretary), Ariel Setniker, Wil Tsai, Christine 



Provost gave a brief synopsis of the issue.  CA state finances aren’t looking great, so 

we’re unlikely to get our budget request as a CSU, and eventually the CSU is going to 

adjust its funding to match our student FTEs.  2023 admit numbers look better, but we 

will likely still not get the funding we’ve been enjoying. 

o Tsai wondered whether we want to speak to faculty and Senate sooner rather than later 

for transparency or whether we want to delay somewhat to make the messaging clear and 

accurate.  He’s not sure what is best. 

o Yip thought perhaps 10 minutes for Lozano on Thursday would be a good idea, but we 

should give him some guidance on what questions he should definitely have answers for.  

What is going to be triaged and how?  Etc, etc. 

o Isakson suggested that perhaps options for creative recruiting and funding should be 

focused on.  She stated that at least some funding for capital projects is from donors.  

Other attendees clarified that the big projects are generally state funding. 

o Isakson also brought up the fact that the impression within the CSU that we are federally 

funded as a military academy is costing us in terms of other funding opportunities. 

o Provost Schroeder noted that we did get the million dollar grant for the microgrid, but 




